
From: Gilyard Adrienne <AGilyard2@schools.nyc.gov> 
Date: Wednesday, February 15, 2017 
Subject: PLEASE DISREGARD THE PREVIOUS CORRESPONDENCE!!!! 
To:  
 

 

Dear Students, 

Please disregard the previous correspondence sent. It was sent in 
error.  
  
Please see the attached intended correspondence for your response. 
  
  
Very sorry for the confusion, 
Adrienne L. Gilyard, MSA 

Tuition/Default Coordinator 

Scholarship, Incentives and Special Programs 

NYC Department of Education 

65 Court Street, Room 508 
Brooklyn, New York 11201 

Office   718-935-4272 

Fax      718-935-4262 

Email: AGilyard2@schools.nyc.gov 
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